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  Which Week? 
This Week: Monday 29th April (Week 2) 

Next Week: TUESDAY 7th April (Week 1) 

Solihull School Nursing Newsletter; Summer Term Edition 

Please find the latest edition of the Solihull School Nursing Newsletter that follows-on, on both page 2 and page 3. The summer issue 

provides details on a range of poignant topics, associated with that of the summer term and therefore includes: 

Water safety, Sunscreen tips, Online safety, ‘Exam Season’ information in addition to details of National Stress Awareness Month and 

Mental Health Awareness Week on 13th May 2024, in addition to a wide array of signposting to support further information being able 

to be sought. 

Anxiety-Beating Podcast Recommenda-

tions of the Week!   

With the stage of the year that we are at, a little ‘light relief’ can 

often be a valuable asset, and therefore this week’s recommendations are for two anxiety-beating podcast, by virtue of 

humour! The first recommendation is the Comedy of the Week podcast by the BBC, a veritable carousel of different com-

edy radio programmes that changes weekly. Were to like the comedy on offer, a series of the other programmes will then 

be available to go to and similarly enjoy. This week’s episode is by the comedian, Milton Jones, via his “Thanks a Lot, Mil-

ton Jones” programme/podcast. I defy you to listen to this and not laugh at the simplicity/silliness of the humour! 

Link to Comedy of the week webpage: https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/p0hrwqw2 

The second recommendation is the Off Menu podcast, presented by comedians Ed Gamble 

and James Acaster who then invite special guests into their magical (make-believe) restaurant to each choose their fa-

vourite starter, main course, side dish, dessert and drink whilst linking each course to their own anecdotes and adding 

several tablespoons full of humour. Very listenable and almost 250 episodes to choose from that range from Hollywood 

actors like Paul Rudd and Stranger Things actor, Finn Wolfhard to a full range of British guests from Lily Allen to Sir Lenny 

Henry.  Link to the Off Menu webpage: https://podcasts.apple.com/gb/podcast/off-menu-with-ed-gamble-and-james-

acaster/id1442950743 

Laptops do NOT have legs. 

PLEASE return them to the 

cabinet (or to my office if 

there is a problem with 

putting it away). 

Sixth Sense 

Places are going fast, if you are 

interested, please return your 

deposit or speak to Mrs Ridley 

“A Journey of a thousand miles…” 
 

...Absolutely starts with a single step. Following on from 

our talk by Gareth from the University of Lincoln and then 

modelling to you the university search tool on Unifrog 

during last week’s assembly, why not take that ‘single step’ 

and have a look at what courses are out there and link with 

your own interests and aspirations, places where you would be happy to study (home or 

away?) and are in line with the grade you are working at or believe you can achieve.  

Link: https://www.unifrog.org/sign-in (if you have forgotten your password, a new one 

can be requested via this same page that will then be send to your academy email ac-

count (which is your username for Unifrog too!). 

Just a reminder to all parents and carers 

that next Monday (6th May) is the Early 

May Bank Holiday. As such, no student 

will be required to attend, and will return 

as normal for 8.30am on Tuesday 7th 

May. We wish you all the best for the 

extended weekend when it arrives. 
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